
Contact: Ms. Grissom in room 

B316 OR

Email at 

grissomv@lincolnps.org

The first meeting will be a 

get to know you / get to 

know what this club is 

about! Come and see if it 

is a good fit for you!

Meetings will be held after school 

on Thursdays in B316, large 

group room on the third floor. 

First meeting date will be 

September 28th

If you like to be challenged and like a competition, 

consider joining the MathCounts club.

Check out the MathCounts Website for 

more information:

https://sites.google.com/lincolnps.org/

mathcounts/home 

https://sites.google.com/lincolnps.org/mathcounts/home
https://sites.google.com/lincolnps.org/mathcounts/home

